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7th June 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer and Year 11 students 
 
Results Day - Thursday 12th August 2021  
 
We will be open from 8.30am until 10.00am on Thursday 12th August to welcome and celebrate students’ 
results you have worked so hard on this year.  
 
You will come into the Sixth Form entrance to collect your results from Mr Donovan and Mrs Nayler. We ask 
that students hand sanitise on entry and on exiting the Sixth Form building, however you will not need to 
wear a mask, unless you choose to, or the guidance from the government changes.  
 
Sadly, parents will need to wait in the front car park or outside the school gates. We are still limiting the 
amount of people coming into the school. We understand this may be difficult for students who are upset or 
anxious, therefore I ask that either you or the students inform me if you expect your child to be anxious or 
worried. I will be there on the day to support students emotionally and celebrate their successes, alongside 
the Sixth Form Team and small number of senior staff.  
 
The Sixth Form Team will be in school on Thursday 12th and Friday 13th August and we will have a system to 
arrange an appointment with one of the Sixth Form Team to discuss any queries or concerns around sixth 
form courses. You may be invited to attend a meeting with the Sixth Form Team on receipt of your results.  
 
If you have applied to college you may need to enrol on Results Day. Please read any information from your 
college carefully. If you are unsure whether you have a place at college, or you know that you do not have a 
place at college yet, you need to contact me as a matter of urgency. We can support you with your 
application and support your next steps.  
 
If you are fortunate to have a planned holiday at this time, then you will need to get in contact with me to 
discuss how you want to receive your results. The student will need to contact us directly to ask for them to 
be emailed to them. We are only allowed to give the students their results. Parents or other family members 
are not allowed to collect them on behalf of the student, unless the student has agreed to this in writing 
prior to Thursday 12th August.  
 
I know it was disappointing for parents not being able to attend our Leavers’ Assembly this year; nonetheless 
it was important for us to be able to share this occasion with our students.  It was such a positive morning in 
school, and we published some photographs in HT News before half-term. 
 
For those of you who are planning on enrolling in HT Sixth Form, you will need to be available for our 
Induction Days on Tuesday 29th June – Thursday 1st July. Induction is three days this year to give students the 
opportunity to try different subjects in the same option block to help make more informed choices. This is a 
valuable moment to re-engage and bridge the learning between GCSEs and A Levels as well as Level 2 and 
Level 3 vocational qualifications. You will need to get in touch with Mr Lindquist if you cannot make the 
Induction Days.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries or concerns. As always, I wish you and your 
family well during this time. Stay safe. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Mr E Macaulay 
Year Achievement Coordinator – Year 11 


